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Together we grow in God’s love... Loving, Learning, Living

Message from Ms Jarrett

Dear parents and carers,

We have had another busy week at school
with the children continuing to work hard
and enjoy their learning. They have been en-
thused by their topics this half term and
many children have shared fascinating facts
with me over the past few weeks; | have
learned a lot! | can’t wait to see what they
will be covering next...

Sadly, due to our positive Covid cases, we
were not able to get together for our Har-
vest service in the church this week, but the
staff and children did manage to create a
wonderful video with all the classes taking
part. This has been shared via Class Dojo and
| do hope you all manage to take a look. The
children really enjoyed doing this and it is
lovely! Thank you to the staff for organising
this.

I would like to thank all parents again for
your patience and understanding recently
over our Covid cases. | know that asking
children to take LFT and PCR tests is not al-
ways easy as a parent and | am very grateful
to you all for helping us to stay as safe as
possible. | sincerely hope that things will re-
turn to normal after half term.

On that note, | hope that the sun shines for
us next week and that everyone is able to
have a relaxing break with plenty of fun and
positive family time.

With very best wishes for a lovely holi-

day.

Caroline Jarrett

Volunteers needed for Stay & Play

We are looking for volunteers to run our Stay & Play

provision in the Village Hall on Thursday mornings. If

you or anyone you know would be interested in run-
ning this group, we would love to hear from you.

Harvest

Due to our current situation with Covid 19, we
had to cancelled our Harvest Service at St
Nuns Church.

However, we have put together a virtual
version of our Harvest Celebration which we
hope to share with you via Class Dojo on
Friday!

This year we have decided to support The
Trussell Trust a national charity that runs food
banks, including some of those near
Grampound. Rather than accepting physical
donations we are asking for your help to raise
money via our JustGiving donations page. The
page will be active until 24th October and do-
nations will go directly to The Trussell Trust.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/gwc-

schoolharvest

We hope you have a lovely half
term and look forward to
seeing you all on Tues 2.11.21

PE Wall of Fame

Please can we remind you that we are still accepting
pictures for our PE Wall of Fame. Do you have any
photos of your child/ren taking part in any physical

activity that we could add to our display ? If so
please email them to,

grampoundwithcreed.secretary@celticcross.education

At Celtic Cross Education...
we nurture, we learn, we achieve together.
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DIARY DATES

25.10.21 - Half Term

1.11.21 - Inset Day

2.11.21 - Careers Week

9.11.21 - Tempest Individual Photos
9&10.11.21 - Parent Consultations
25.11.21 - PFA Bags to School
15.12.21 - School Christmas Dinner

17.12.21 - Last day of term

Dojo Pointers
Kwilkyn - Eden & Ricco
Lostledan - Denzil & Eva Rose
Pedrevan - Freya
Heads Award
Nancy, Eva Rose & Mabel

Well done to you all

Inset Days 2021 - 2022

1st November 2021

25th & 26th July 2022

Sickness and absences

Please be reminded -

If your child has a cough or a cold they should still come to
school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in
which case they should stay at home and rest until they
are well enough to return. Your child should not be carry-
ing out school work at home if they are unwell.

Unless a child has tested positive for Covid 19, they should
not self isolate or miss school.

If there is a positive case of Covid 19 of somebody in your
household and you are not sure what to do, please con-
tact school to discuss and we can help.

Thank you...

Clubs

Tues - Multi-Skills Club with Mr Webb 3pm to
4pm - Lostledan & Pedrevan

Wed - Music Production with Mr Senior 12pm to
12.30pm - Kwilkyn

Accelerated Reader

Well done to this week’s Accelerated Readers

Weekly Walkers

Reading Karate

The reads required to achieve each band
going forward are as follows:

White - 25 - Well done Evie & Zoe

The number of steps for last
week’s weekly walk are

Pedrevan -
Lostledan - 158,197 steps
Kwilkyn -

Yellow - 50 - Well done
Orange - 75 - Well done
Blue - 100 - Well done
Purple - 125 - Well done
Red - 150 - Well done
Brown - 175 - Well done
Black - 200 - Well done
Gold - 250 - Well done

Weekly Attendance

Our Attendance for the week 11th Oct to 15th Oct
was

Kwilkyn Class 95.76%
Lostledan Class 86.54%
Pedrevan Class 84.03%

TOTAL 89.63%







Forestry England
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Have a go at making
an autumn sound map.

You will need:

|| Apieceof paper || Apendil

[ | Aspotoutside

%o

Could you hear any of these sounds?
- The sound of the wind that blew Witch's hat off
« The whoash of the broom flying overhead

« The crack of twigs and branches like Witch's
broom breaking in two

. Crunching of leaves under Dog's feet

G spend some time listening to all

Take your piece of paper and pencil
and draw yourself in the middle.

the sounds around you.

Draw the sounds you can hear

on your piece of paper in relation
to where you are, Try drawing
something small for sounds you
can here in the distance and bigger
if they sound close by.

m Share your
creations with us

on social media.

forestryengland.uk/autumn

) Forestry England




As part of our fundraising this term Grampound with Creed PFA have
joined the Bags2School scheme. For those who have not hear of the
scheme they collect good quality second hand clothes and bedding and we
get sum of money depending upon how much is donated. Unlike previous
year they ask that clothing donations are given in a good quality black bin
bag. If the bag splits and the clothes get wet or dirty then they will not be
able to accept them. The collection date will be 25th November in the
morning so you have plenty of time for a clear out. Below is a flyer with

the details of what donations are accepted.

Grampound PFA - Bags2School

works are

WHAT WE COLLECT

We accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE*:

Men'’s, Ladies' and Children’s clothing

Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)
Handbags

Hats

Bags

Scarves and ties

Jewellery

Lingerie

Socks

Belts

Soft toys

Househaold linen

Househaold curtains

Household towels

Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers)

* We reserve the right to refuse any unsuitable items

e DO NOT accept:

& Duvets and blankets

o Piliows and cushions

o (arpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats)
* Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing

® School uniforms with ana without logo

o Corporate clothing and viorkweor

o Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material

In the event of inclement weather please protect your Bug2School investment by covering
with a plastic sheet or storing bags undercover as wet items cannot be accepted.
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Stop the spread of
Covid-19

Wear a face covering
in communal areas

Wash your
hands regularly —

Take a PCR test if
you have symptoms ::

@ cornwall.gov.uk/coronavirus




.. @C hartwells

much more than Fantastic food

MAINS

Roast Turkey or Roasted Vegetable &
Cranberry Slice

Served with Roast Potatoes, Carrots,
Broccoli, Stuffing, a Mini Sausage & Gravy

DESSERTS

Sticky Toffee Pudding served with

Custard
o

Y [ _M Christmas Chocolate Brownie
>

DON'T FORGET! SCHOOL MEALS ARE FREE FOR ALL PUPILS IN RECEPTION, YEAR 10R YEAR 2.

PLEASE SPEAK TO YOUR SCHOOL FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO SIGN UP TODAY!

Christmas Dinner

Our Christmas Dinner is on

Wednesday 15th December

2021.

E Dyslexia
On ParentPay please choose Cornwal
the Roast choice if you

would like the Roast Turkey OU'l' & AbOU'l'
or the Vegetarian Option if

you would like the Roasted Grampound Road

Grampound Road Cricket Club, South Street, Grampound Road,

Vegetable & Cranberry Slice. TR2 4DX

: Tuesday 2nd November
There will be no Jackets or e

TO m ato PaSta on th iS day- All Welcome! Please drop in for free advice & guidance

on Dyslexia for ...

Parents
Children

. Students
Adults
Employees
Employers

Dyslexia Comwall Helpline
07716 639375 Dydesio Commeck Cut & About it funded by:

A LRES P - i
Glassee Y 9%

Al org.uk




@

Cornwall

www.cornwallcricket.co.uk

Celtic Cross Education Initial Teacher Training School Direct

Open Information Sessions for 2022-202
Have you thought about training to be a teacher?
Already have a degree or currently working on one and considering teaching for the future?
Want to stay local or within our Trust?

Then why not find out more about the School Direct process for teacher training offered
by CCE in conjunction with Plymouth Marjon University.

Join us on one of our Open Information Sessions and find out what the process entails
and what CCE can offer.

The sessions are on:
Wednesday 29th September 2021 - 4.00 - 5.00pm

Tuesday 19th October 2021 - 5.00 - 6.00pm

Thursday 25th November 2021 - 4.00 - 5.oopm

Wednesday 8th December 2021 - 6.00 - 7.00pm

If you are interested in joining one of our Zoom Information sessions, please email:
karen.holmese@celticcross.education

stating which session, you would like to join.

We look forward to meeting you.

MRS

Sundc\v o Dec,ember 2021 Sign up today




Celebrating ®
children’s hospice
SOUTH WEST

Regional sponsor:

AP, Join us at the Eden Project

PN on Sunday S December 202l
Christmas

gear! www.chsw.org.uk/santas

Registered Charity No. 1003314 O Take parT vir TUO“\/, Gn\/Where!
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' CORNWALL (INDOOR) + MIXED & GIRLS ONLY CAMPS
A CRICKET CENTRE w . CAMPS FOR 5-15

GRAY-NICOLLS»——s

YEAR OLDS
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Do you know tﬂ * ‘ ¥ ] FROM AS LOW AS
2 rds help you \ A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO :
. . ; HAVE THE KIDS ENTERTAINED
. Verl b ;szezdﬁ 5 ‘ AND TO IMPROVE THEIR IER:!; H‘Eﬂ
P . CRICKET SKILLS AND
ar a t
1 $ €

PER DAY

Tl elcome to co| MATCH PLAY
WAT? GRAYNICOLLS™—s

SOFTBALL- EQUIPMENT PROVIDED  ALL PARTICIPANTS TO RECEIVE 20%

HARDBALL- BRING OWN -
FULL PROTECTIVE GEAR OFF GRAY-NICOLLS ONLINE SHOP

° & CORNWALL CRICKET CERTIFICATE
Monday 25th October g AT P, ﬁOOA’ f/ﬂfﬁ X
SUMMER 2022. YOU'LL BE

Mam-12pm & 12pm-~-ipm \ AUTOMATICALLY ENTERED FOR

EACH TIME YOU PARTICIPATE. HTTPS://CORNWALLCRICKET.CO.UK/

o = s DRAW TO BE MADE AUGUST 2022 = 4
For under 15s. Booking is essential for these FREE 4 JUNIOR-CRICKET/HOLIDAY-CAMPS.HTML

Workshops. Please book your place in person at 7 ; )
the Library Help Desk, by calling 0300 1234 111, : CORNWALL CRICKET HOLIDAY CAMP
or by emailing staustell.library@liscornwall.org.uk ¢
FB: @StAustellLibrary




